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I am opposed to this plan to intimidate, frighten and/or coerce Students into getting unproven, possibly 
dangerous vaccines that they do not need. People under 21 are least in danger from the covid. And the 
so-called Delta variant and other variants will be less-deadly than covid 19. This has been the case with 
every other virus. Many of us see this whole 'pandemic' as a plan to instill fear and obedience to a rogue 
government that IGNORES OUR CONSTITUTION and is thereby ILLEGAL.  The Teachers' Unions have 
proven themselves to have absolutely NO CONCERN for the children and too much concern for 
themselves, some even using this viurs to turn teaching into a no-show, but get-paid job.  We are not 
blind to what is being done in the name of covid. The people should not fear their government, but now 
many of us do. 

Do not continue pushing the American people around like they are now doing in Australia and some 
European countries. We are a free and proud people and we will make out own decision regarding our 
health and the health of our children. 

Paul Clayton, Citizen, Veteran, Home Owner, Tax Payer, Patriot. 


